Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Casey Mason <caseymargaret@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2017 11:00 AM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Cc: Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: License #0016211 for Walmont, Inc., DBA Tiffany Lounge

I am writing in regards to Tiffany Lounge's application to expand both their indoor and outdoor space. Ilive on
the 2000 block of Pinehurst Avenue, directly behind Half Price Books, and we share an alley with Tiffany
Lounge. Being so close to the west end of this block, we are more affected by the businesses than others who
live in this area. I am very much in support of the expansion plan for Tiffany Lounge. The owner, Blake, has
always been exceptionally responsive to complaints from the residents on this side of Pinehurst. Some of us
have had occasion to call him with a complaint, and he has, without fail, taken responsibility for any noise or
littering caused by his customers. He is an excellent neighbor to us, and those of us who live here enjoy going
to Tiffany Lounge for both their food and drink. I believe that Tiffany Lounge is a great asset to our
neighborhood, and look forward to seeing the business grow in years to come.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have further questions, or would like more information.

Thank you,

Casey Mason
651-340-5501 (home)
509-630-5890 (cell)



